Implementation of measures to limit the spread of COVID-19

The Civil Registry and Migration Department, in the context of implementing measures to limit the spread of coronavirus, urges the public to limit visits to the Department ONLY for absolutely necessary cases. 

The Public can contact the Department through the following telephone numbers:


General Employment and Visitors: 	                        22-403930, 22-403945			
Companies of Foreign Interest:                                  22-804445,  22-403946				
Civil Registry:					             22-804465,  22-804482

European Citizens:				             22-403926,  22-403919

Students:				                          22-804531


You can also contact us by email at: migration@crmd.moi.gov.cy or by fax: 22-804507.


Civil Registry and Migration Department

Nicosia, 12 March 2020

